The Kirtland Flight Center would like to open flying on a very limited basis to allow members the opportunity to maintain flight currency.
To do this, the Flight Center will put into place some preventive measures to help minimize the spread of the COVID-19 virus.  These procedures for our members to follow will include:
1. First and foremost – anyone exhibiting ANY COVID-19 symptoms will not enter the Flight Center.
2. Any member that has recently traveled will self-quarantine for 14 days since returning from travel.
3. Washing / sanitizing hands before entering the Flight Center.
4. Sanitizing the phone / computer keyboard / anything the member uses while in the Flight Center – aircraft keys, clipboard, pens, etc.
5. Members will sanitize the airplane, before and after flights, with appropriate cleaning solution so no damage occurs to sensitive equipment – avionics, glass instrument covers.
6. Limiting access to aircraft to only one member for a currency flight.
7. Limiting flying days to Monday through Friday and terminating flying by 12:00 pm.
8. Limiting number of aircraft (2) available to fly.
9. Minimizing rental time to two hours in the airplane.
10. Local area flights only.
11. Provide at least one hour between flights to minimize people in the Flight Center.
12. Members will leave aircraft parked outside between flights to allow the sun / heat of the day to work in helping to destroy the COVID-19 virus.  After flights are completed, staff will bring airplanes back into the hangar. 
